
Reviewing Reference Check Responses

What you need
to do

What you will see

STEP 1: Go to
applicable requisition
and click View
applications.

You are able to view
reference check
responses in two ways:

❖ Using bulk compile
and send (Step 2)

❖ Per individual
applicant and
referee (Step 3)

STEP 2:  Viewing
references for multiple
applicants.

Select the checkbox for
the applicants you wish
to see the reference
check answers for.
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STEP 2.1:

From the Select a bulk
action drop down
menu, select Bulk
compile and send.

STEP 2.2:

You will be taken to a
bulk compile page.

From the listing select
Other - Applicant (this
is what the letters of
recommendation are
labelled as in the
system). Click Create
PDF.
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STEP 2.3:

Once the PDF is
created, it will take you
to a new screen. To
review the compiled
document with all the
letters, you can

a. Download the
document directly-
Click download
document. The
document will be
saved to the
location on your
computer where
downloads are
saved.

b. Email the
document to
inputted users -
Input a user’s
email. Select Okay.
Document will be
emailed to them.

STEP 3:  Viewing
references per
individual applicant

From the manage
applicants page, click
the name of the
applicant you are
reviewing the
references for.
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STEP 3.1:
The applicant card will
appear. Go to your
requisition. (If the
applicant has applied to
multiple jobs, all of
them will be displayed
here.)

From your requisition,
click the “…” on the
right side.

STEP 3.2:
You will see a list of
action items. Scroll to
View references and
click on it.

STEP 3.3:
You will be taken to the
Manage references
page.

All references will be
listed. For all references
where the status is
Complete, click View
answers.
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STEP 3.4: You will be
taken to that individual
referee’s answer form.

Scroll to the bottom and
click the link to
download the
document.

**Note= The referees are
only required to upload a
letter of recommendation
for the applicant.

STEP 4:

Repeat as necessary for
each reference check.
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